
August 11, 2013

JJ Swing has a weekend off! How did that happen?

  

We'll be back and refreshed for a great weekend starting Friday, August 23 with a 7:00 show on
the river at Waterstreet Landing. 

  

On Saturday, August 24, we'll be playing at Mt. St. Mary's High School fundraiser. We start at
6:00, call John at 689-1100 for more details.

  

Finally, we cap off the weekend with Sunday evening at The Shores Waterfront. The show
starts at 5:00!
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